
FIRST ANNUAL  
SOUTHEAST REGIONAL  

ULTRAFEST

University of South Carolina School of Medicine Ultrasound Student 
Interest Group and SUSME are proud to announce the:

REGISTRATION IS

FREE
LUNCH IS PROVIDED

A hands-on ultrasound symposium 
for medical students

Who is invited:  
All medical students interested 
in point-of-care ultrasound, 
even those without previous 
experience. Faculty ultrasound 
advisers are also invited 
and welcome to assist with 
sessions if interested.

Activities:  
Educational, hands-on workshops 
ranging from E-FAST and DVT 
exams to ECHO and US-guided 
procedures.  The activities will 
span all levels of experience, from 
beginner to advanced. Students 

will have the option to form teams 
and compete for prizes. 
 

Why:  
Excitement for ultrasound is 
growing rapidly! This regional 
event will be a great way to 
support and connect our students 
and future leaders in ultrasound.

Lodging:   
Contact us if you desire lodging 
– our students may be able to 
host other students and special 
hotel rates may be available.

When:  
SATURDAY  
MARCH 21, 2015 FROM 9:00 

AM TO 4:30 PM

Where: 
The Ultrasound Institute, 
University of South Carolina 
School of Medicine
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